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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Please be advised that www.philsysid.com is not the official website of the
PhilSys Registry Office (PRO) and is not in any way connected to the PSA. For any
official information regarding the PhilSys, please visit http://psa.gov.ph/philsys or
check our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/PhilippineStatisticsAuthority.

For more information, you may also reach us at 616-63-31 or e-mail us at
nids.staff@psa.gov.ph. ‘

Thank you.
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LISA GRACE S. BERSALES, Ph.D.
Undersecretary
National Statistician and Civil Registrar General
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PSA Complex, East Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101
Telephone: (632) 938-5267
www.psa.gov.ph
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